
 
 

 
  

Mon 13th May 
– Wed 15th 

May 

Year 4 at Camp - South 
London Scouts Centre 

 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Fri 17th May 9am Reception Classes 1 & 2 
Class Assembly 

20th May – 
24th May 

Year 6 School Journey – PGL 
Walk to School Week 

27th May – 
Mon 3rd June 

May Half Term 

Newsletter 10 th  May 2024 
Issue 30 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

After School Care Club Contact Numbers: 07727 658527 Corpus Christi Trent Road, 0204 534 2581 Corpus Christi Trintiy Rise 

 

We would like to wish all our 
children making their First Holy 
Communion at Corpus Christi 
Church and our neighbouring  

 
parishes, SS Simon & Jude’s in Streatham Hill and SS 

Philip & James in Herne Hill during the months of 
May and June.  Wishing you happiness and blessings 

on this very special day. 
*** 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week 13th – 19th May 2024 
 

The theme for this year is, “Movement: Moving more for our 
mental health”. 
At Corpus Christi we encourage all children and staff to be 
active throughout the day, every day. We often encourage 
movement breaks during lessons, so that nobody is sitting 
still for too long! Next week we will highlight this year's 
theme with children at playtimes, lunchtimes and during PE 
lessons. Please do take some time to look at the resources 
on the link here to understand more about the benefits to 
our wellbeing by staying active.  
 

Year 6 
 

We wish all children in Year 6 every success for their SATs next 
week.  The children have worked exceptionally hard all year 
and we thank all the staff who have taught them and given so 
much time to provide additional tuition and booster classes. 
 

Year 4 
 

We wish Year 4 a great week on their residential school journey 
to The South London Scout Centre, Dulwich.  We look forward 
to hearing about all their adventures. 
Office 
 

RAAC 
 

The RAAC roof on the Trent Road building has now been 
removed and work is continuing in the classrooms to replace 
the ceilings, windows and floorings.  We will hopefully be able 
to update you before half term on an estimated completion 
date and give details of arrangements to ensure the children's 
timely return to Corpus Christi for the beginning of the Autumn 
Term.  We are very pleased with how well the works have 
progressed and are pleased that we have encountered very few 
problems along the way. 
 

New ceiling in Class 12                       New roof above Years 5 & 6 
 

            

Mr Brady’s May Half Term  
Sports Camp - Corpus Christi School, Trent Rd 
Tuesday 28th May – Friday 31st May, booking 

forms available from the school offices or 
following this link. 

 

 

Alfredo Smart, 
teaching 

assistant at 
Corpus Christi 

School, as Chet 
Baker:  

 
Let’s Get Lost at the Bridge House Theatre  
7th – 18th May. 
 
follow this link for more information 
 
 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week
https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Newsletters/2023-2024%20Newsletters/May%20Half%20Term%202024%20Ltr.pdf
https://www.londonpubtheatres.com/review-chet-baker-lets-get-lost-at-bridge-house-theatre-07-18-may-2024


 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
  

CLASS % 

3 100 

6 100 

8 100 

9 100 

12 98.8 

13 98.4 

4 98.0 

10 97.6 

5 97.4 

14 96.8 

7 94.5 

N 94.5 

11 94.3 

2 94.1 

1 93.8 

Term Dates for the 2024-2025 are now 
published on the school’s website, click 

here to view. 
 

 

 
 

Attendance 
Tuesday 7th May – Friday 

10th May 2024 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Classes 3, 6, 8 
& 9 on their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average this week 
97%. 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 

Friday 3rd May 2024 

Nursery  Penelope B 

Class 1 Joseph G 

Class 2 Lynzie M 

Class 3  Osias M 

Class 4  Lucia R O 

Class 5 Ress-Dedie M 

Class 6 Ava Z 

Class 7  Aurelia-Mae L 

Class 8 Teddy D 

Class 9 Fiadh D 

Class 10 Florrie B 

Class 11 Maddie A 

Class 12 Ava-Pearl  

Class 13 Anthony B 

Class 14 Emily R C 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
 

Monday 20th May  
Second Hand Uniform Sale at  

Trent Road, 2.45pm – 4.15pm.  
 

*** 
 

Friday Lolly Sales after school 
 

Dates to be announced. 
 

 
*** 

Bingo Evening last month was a 
roaring success, and everyone had a 
great evening.  Total raised before 

expenses and prize money 
£1,416.34!! 

Parents’ Association 

Educational Trips 
 

This year we have asked for £45.00 towards 
educational trips and visitors.  Please log 
onto your ParentPay account to make the 
payment before the start of the Summer 
Term if you have not already done so. 

 

Music 
 

Music charges for Summer Term 1 are now 
available to pay on your ParentPay account.  
Remember that if you do not wish you child 
to continue with their individual lesson, six 
weeks’ notice is required in writing to 
office@corpus-christi.org.uk 
 

Royal Academy of Music 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

The final termly installment should be 
made this term if you have not already 

done so. 
 
 

Artwork for the exhibition welcome 
for consideration from adults & 
children. To enquire about submitting 
artwork please email John Bateson-
Hill: j.rcornerstone58@gmail.com 
Deadline 9th June 

*** 
Free family art workshop Saturday 
22nd June 2pm – 3.30pm 5-11years 
with accompanying adult (30 children 
places available).  To book email: 
j.rcornerstone58@gmail.com 
Venue Corpus Christi Church Hall, 
Trent Road SW2 5BJ 

 
 

Sun Hats & Sun Cream 
 
As the weather is now getting 
warmer children must wear their 
house hat during playtimes at school.  
New hats can be purchased from our 
school uniform shop.  Please also 
remember to apply suncream to your 
child in the morning before leaving 
home, staff will reapply suncream 
during the day.  If your child requires 
a particular cream, please can you 
provide a bottle with your child’s 
name and pass it to their class 
teacher, thank you.  

https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/termdates
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/termdates
mailto:office@corpus-christi.org.uk
mailto:j.rcornerstone58@gmail.com
mailto:j.rcornerstone58@gmail.com
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-school/uniform

